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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION 6 
1445 ROSS AVENUE, SUITE 1200 

DALLAS, TX 75202-2733 

DEC 1 3 1994 

Mr. Christopher DeWitt, R.P.G., Chief 
Restoration Branch 
Environmental Management Division 
377 ABW/EM 
2000 Wyoming Boulevard SE 
Kirtland AFB, NM 87117-5659 

Dear Mr. DeWitt: 
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The Environmental Protection Agency hereby approves your 
request for a 30-day extension of the due date for the Base-Wide 
Plans. The Base-Wide Plans shall be submitted no later than 
January 30, 1995. 

If you have any questions, please contact Nancy R. Morlock of my 
staff at (214) 665-6650. 

cc: Mr. Benito Garcia / 

Sincerely yours, 
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Dav .--Neleig«chief 
New Mexico and Federal Facilities 
Section, RCRA Permits Branch 

New Mexico Environment Department 

KAFB1553 

IIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIII 

/ 

__ {J:}, RecyclediRecyclable 
r' ,, \ \ Printed with Soy.'Canola Ink on paper that 
·-c-1 (; contains at least 50% r~cycled fiber 


